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Local Vet Receives Laundry Pair from Whirlpool Veteran’s Association and Blue 
Star Mothers 
 
Since 2013, the Whirlpool Veterans Association (WVA), in partnership with Blue Star 
Mothers, has looked for opportunities to help active duty, reservists, and military 
veterans in Southwest Michigan. As part of these efforts, the two organizations were 
recently able to provide local veteran Scott Spearitt with a new Whirlpool brand washer 
and dryer. 

 
Veteran Scott Spearitt with his service dog and his brand new Whirlpool laundry pair. 
 

About Blue Star Mothers 
Blue Star Mothers is an organization made up of mothers, stepmothers, grandmothers, 
foster mothers and female legal guardians who have children serving in the military, 
guard or reserves, or children who are military veterans. Members support each other 
and their children while promoting patriotism. Blue Star Mothers is a non-profit 501(c)3 
organization that focuses on their mission every single day, which is to never, ever, 
forsake our troops, our veterans or the families of our Fallen Heroes. 
 
About the Whirlpool Veteran’s Association 
The WVA is committed to Whirlpool Corporation being recognized as a top, veteran-
friendly employer. In addition to this, WVA members and non-members, whether they 
are veterans or not, work together to support the Whirlpool business, assist its 
employees, and serve the community. Through service to their community pillar, they 
actively support organizations such as Homes for Our Troops, American Corporate 
Partners, and Blue Star Mothers. 
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